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BRIEFING FOR PROSPECTIVE CANDIDATES AND THEIR AGENTS  
 

Edd de Coverly, the Returning Officer in Melton, is holding a briefing session for anyone 
who is considering standing in the elections for Melton Borough Council and Parish 
Councils scheduled to take place on Thursday 4 May 2023. 

The session will explain the key steps in the electoral process and the various 
requirements that need to be followed to enable someone to stand. During the session 
there will be an opportunity for prospective candidates and their agents to ask 
questions and speak to the Returning Officer and his team who run the elections in 
Melton. 
 

Anyone who is considering standing as a candidate for either Melton Borough Council 
or Parish Councils within Melton is welcome to attend the briefing session which will 
take place at The Council Offices, Parkside, Station Approach, Burton Street, Melton 
Mowbray, LE13 1GH on Friday 3 March 2023, starting at 5.30pm. Those who are 
intending to support candidates as election agents are also welcome.    

If you would like to attend the briefing session, please e-mail 
electionservices@melton.gov.uk to confirm your attendance. 

 
Information packs to support the nomination process will be available at the briefing 
session, however if you are unable to attend but would like to receive a nomination and 
support pack, please e-mail your request including your name and address to 
electionservices@melton.gov.uk and a pack will be posted out to you. 
 
 
 

 


